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With the anticipated opening of three (3) new elementary schools, the Board of Trustees 
directed that the Facility Naming Committee be formed according to Board policy and 
convened to bring forward recommendations for the new campuses. 
 

The Committee met three times during the past several weeks.  Many very worthy names 
were presented to the Committee and the task at hand was a very challenging one.  The 
names that were submitted have all had an impact on the greater Odessa and Ector County 
area.  All are very deserving of being honored in some manner. 
 

Unfortunately, the number of names far exceeded the facilities that were considered during 
the meetings.   
 

The final recommendations from the Committee will be presented under separate cover at 
the Regular Board Meeting on Tuesday, August 19, 2014. 
 
 
 ******************** 
 
It is recommended that the Board of Trustees accept the recommendations of the Facility 
Naming Committee as presented. 
                                           
 ******************** 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Tom Crowe 
Superintendent of Schools  


